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ROYAL CARIBBEAN BEGINS CONSTRUCTION ON FIFTH OASIS CLASS SHIP 
 

 

 

MIAMI, April 24, 2019 – The revolutionary Oasis Class will soon have a new sister, as today Royal Caribbean 

International celebrated the steel cutting of a fifth Oasis Class ship, scheduled to be delivered in 2021. The 

steel cutting, marking the official start of construction, took place at the Chantiers de l’Atlantique shipyard in 

Saint-Nazaire, France. 

The Oasis Class took the cruise industry by storm with the introduction of Oasis of the Seas a decade 

ago and again with the introduction of Symphony of the Seas in 2018. The fifth Oasis Class ship will combine 

the iconic seven-neighborhood concept that her sister ships feature with a bold and unexpected lineup of 

thrilling experiences, imaginative dining, unparalleled entertainment and the latest technology. 

Royal Caribbean International is the world’s largest global cruise line, delivering innovation at sea for 

more than 50 years. Each successive class of ships is an architectural marvel featuring the latest technology 

and guest experiences for today’s adventurous traveler. The cruise line continues to revolutionize vacations 

with itineraries to more than 260 destinations in 72 countries on six continents, including Royal Caribbean’s 

highly anticipated Perfect Day Island Collection with the first private island in The Bahamas, Perfect Day at 

CocoCay. The cruise line has also been voted “Best Cruise Line Overall” for 16 consecutive years in the Travel 

Weekly Readers’ Choice Awards. 

(more) 
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Media can stay up-to-date by following @RoyalCaribPR on Twitter, and visiting 

RoyalCaribbeanPressCenter.com. For additional information or to make reservations, vacationers should call 

their travel advisor; visit RoyalCaribbean.com; or call (800) ROYAL-CARIBBEAN. 
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